
For further information, please contact our Hospital 
Liaison Service within the Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander Health Unit on 07 4885 5957.

Are you of Aboriginal and / or Torres Strait Islander origin?
Together Strong Better Medication Access will provide prescribed discharge 
and outpatient medication at Mackay Hospital and Health Service for 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people at no cost.

How it works
1. Tell us that you identify as Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander.  
 Health Service staff cannot assume upon appearance.

2. If you identify, you will be eligible for Together Strong Better   
 Medication Access.

3. On discharge, or following your outpatient appointment take your  
 prescription to the hospital pharmacy and let staff know that you  
 identify as Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander.

Better Medication Access


